
LAW OFFICE OF

DAVID A. LUDDER
A Professional Limited Liability Company

April 3, 2015

Delivered Via Facsimile
H. Lanier Brown, II, Chair
Environmental Management Commission
1400 Coliseum Boulevard
Montgomery, AL 36110-2400

Re: Request to Speak at April 17 AEMC Meeting

Dear Chair Brown:

On behalf of the Environmental Defense Alliance, I request the opportunity to address the
Environmental Management Commission on the topic of “Ineffective Enforcement by the
Alabama Department of Environmental Management” and the need for the Commission to
“develop environmental policy for the State” and/or to “advise the Director” as authorized by
Ala. Code § 22-22A-6(a) to ensure effective enforcement.  The history of enforcement against a
single unnamed facility will be used to illustrate the ineffective enforcement.  A copy of written
materials to be presented is attached.

Sincerely,

David A. Ludder

9150 McDougal Court  �  Tallahassee  �  Florida  32312-4208  �  Telephone 850-386-5671

Facsimile 267-873-5848  �  Email DavidALudder@enviro-lawyer.com  �  Web www.enviro-lawyer.com
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